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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] Resolution
Date: December-16-24 10:32:37 AM

 
From: Marcella Di Rocco  
Sent: Monday, December 16, 2024 10:32 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; stephen.lecce@pc.ola.org
Subject: [External] Resolution

 

 
Dear councillors and city clerk,
I am writing to you as a resident of the City of Vaughan residing in Maple. 
I am asking you to support Councillors Iafrate and DeFrancesca's resoution
at the upcoming December 17, 2024 Council Meeting.
the resoution which passed at the Committee of the Whole mtg on December
3rd, is asking all Councillors to support the Premier's Feasibility Study to
buy back the lease on Hwy 407, which the Pemier has pubicly endorsed.
Moving forward with a feasibility assessment and possible pilot programme,
will allow the Province to assess the impact on congestion .  
 
This is an excellent solution to traffic gridlock.
Hopefully you as City Councillors will support this resolution.
Thank You,
 
 
Marcella Di Rocco
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